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DATES 
Wednesday 21st December: Carol Service in St. Peter’s Church at 

9.15, followed by Coffee Morning. 
SCHOOL CLOSES 

Monday 9th January: SCHOOL OPENS 
Thursday 12th January:  Y5/6 basketball at THS  4.00 – 5.30pm 

Week beginning 6th February:  Parents’ evening week 
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School lunches: 
The cost of school lunches for the next 
half term will be:  £67.50. 
Fridays only:  £13.50 
PLEASE REMEMBER TO CHECK YOUR 
PARENTPAY ACCOUNT TO CLEAR ALL 
DEBTS, and ensure that your account 
is in credit before the beginning of 
next term. 

www.dstp.cheshire.sch.uk Text messaging service: 01829 470000 

aging service: 01829 470000 

It has been a busy and a long term, and I very much hope 
that all the children, staff and their families will enjoy a 
happy and restful Christmas time.  Thank you for your 
continued support for the school, especially all those 
people who have worked so hard at PTA events, and those 
of you who have come along to support them.  I would also 
like to express my gratitude to Chris Lightfoot, our Chair of 
Governors, and all the members of the Governing Body, 
who spend so much time in working to support the school.   
I really enjoyed the Christmas performances by all the 
children last week. Thank you to them for their efforts and 
for their enthusiasm to perform, as well as all the hard 
work put into the performances and end of term activities 
by staff, particularly at a time when so many have been 
unwell.  I wish you all a Happy Christmas and a peaceful 
New Year. 
                                                                        Paul Hudson       
                                                                              Head teacher     

Visit to Iddenshall Hall: 

Year Six children visited Iddenshall Hall 
last Thursday to sing Christmas songs to 
the residents.  The children behaved 
impeccably and really enjoyed the visit, 
as did their audience. 

 

 

Christmas Jumper Day 
Thank you for your contributions to 

Christmas Jumper Day, and for all the 
donations at the Christmas Concerts. 
In total, £349.24 was raised for Save 

the Children, a fantastic effort. 

CAROL SERVICE IN ST. PETER’S CHURCH:  Everyone is 
welcome to come and join our service on Wednesday 21st 
December at 9.15 in St. Peter’s Church.  The service will 
be followed by a Coffee Morning in the school hall. 

 

PTA MEETING 

There will be a PTA meeting on 
Thursday 12th January 2017 at 

7.00pm, to discuss future events and 
fundraising ideas. 

EVERYONE IS WELCOME – please 
come along and join us. 

 


